
THIS WEEK at FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH of PENDLETON 
Sunday, February 11 ∙ Last Sunday after Epiphany 

9:00 am Coffee, Tea, and Conversation (Fellowship Hall) 
9:30 am Sunday School  
10:45 am Worship (Sanctuary) 
6:30 pm Praise Team Rehearsal  

 

7:00 am - 5:00 pm Mon - Fri  ∙ Project Hope Foundation (Nursery Suite, Rooms 101 & 105) 
Monday, February 12 

9:30 am Knitting Group (Fellowship Hall) 
10:30 am Keenagers Program and Lunch  
12:30 - 4:00 pm S.O.U.P. (Kitchen) 

Tuesday, February 13 
Happy Birthday to Debbie Sears! 

7:30 am AA Meeting (Room 313) 
Wednesday, February 14 

Ash Wednesday, St. Valentine’s Day 
Happy Birthday to Joe Reed! 

10:00 am Bible Study with Rev. Richard Hawk (Room 103), studying Acts 
12:00 pm APAC Lenten Lunch at Pendleton United Methodist  
5:45 pm Wednesday Night Supper: Sheila Fant 

Fried Chicken, Mac & Cheese, Green Beans, Rolls and Dessert  
6:15 pm Birthdays and Blessings 
6:30 pm Nursery (Ages 6 weeks – 3 years) Rooms 102A, 102C 
6:45 pm Ash Wednesday Service (sanctuary)  
7:30 pm Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room) 

Thursday, February 15 
9:30 am - Noon Senior Fellowship (Fellowship Hall) 
7:00 pm Robinson WMU Group  

Friday, February 16 
Happy Birthday to Bunny Calcutt! 

12:30 - 4:00 pm S.O.U.P. (Kitchen) 
7:30 pm Sanctuary Choir performs at Musica Ecclesia at SWU 

Saturday, February 17 
Happy Birthday to Faye Allen and Debbie Johnson! 

7:00 pm Youth to David Crowder concert  
 
Some Quick Notes:  Access  www.fbcpendleton.org  for the   calendar of events, sermons, newsletters, 
Realm eGiving, and to submit Wed Night Supper reservations and Prayer Requests. ∙ Access Wi-Fi on 
FBC Guest  ∙ Make a one-time offering to the church on  Realm eGiving:  text the word 
FBCPENDLETON  to recipient  73256 . ∙ An  AED  is located across from the church office. 
 

THIS WEEK at FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH of PENDLETON 
Sunday, February 11 ∙ Last Sunday after Epiphany 

9:00 am Coffee, Tea, and Conversation (Fellowship Hall) 
9:30 am Sunday School  
10:45 am Worship (Sanctuary) 
6:30 pm Praise Team Rehearsal  

 

7:00 am - 5:00 pm Mon - Fri  ∙ Project Hope Foundation (Nursery Suite, Rooms 101 & 105) 
Monday, February 12 

9:30 am Knitting Group (Fellowship Hall) 
10:30 am Keenagers Program and Lunch  
12:30 - 4:00 pm S.O.U.P. (Kitchen) 

Tuesday, February 13 
Happy Birthday to Debbie Sears! 

7:30 am AA Meeting (Room 313) 
Wednesday, February 14 

Ash Wednesday, St. Valentine’s Day 
Happy Birthday to Joe Reed! 

10:00 am Bible Study with Rev. Richard Hawk (Room 103), studying Acts 
12:00 pm APAC Lenten Lunch at Pendleton United Methodist  
5:45 pm Wednesday Night Supper: Sheila Fant 

Fried Chicken, Mac & Cheese, Green Beans, Rolls and Dessert  
6:15 pm Birthdays and Blessings 
6:30 pm Nursery (Ages 6 weeks – 3 years) Rooms 102A, 102C 
6:45 pm Ash Wednesday Service (sanctuary)  
7:30 pm Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room) 

Thursday, February 15 
9:30 am - Noon Senior Fellowship (Fellowship Hall) 
7:00 pm Robinson WMU Group  

Friday, February 16 
Happy Birthday to Bunny Calcutt! 

12:30 - 4:00 pm S.O.U.P. (Kitchen) 
7:30 pm Sanctuary Choir performs at Musica Ecclesia at SWU 

Saturday, February 17 
Happy Birthday to Faye Allen and Debbie Johnson! 

7:00 pm Youth to David Crowder concert  
 
Some Quick Notes:  Access  www.fbcpendleton.org  for the   calendar of events, sermons, newsletters, 
Realm eGiving, and to submit Wed Night Supper reservations and Prayer Requests. ∙ Access Wi-Fi on 
FBC Guest  ∙ Make a one-time offering to the church on  Realm eGiving:  text the word 
FBCPENDLETON  to recipient  73256 . ∙ An  AED  is located across from the church office. 
 

http://www.fbcpendleton.org/
http://www.fbcpendleton.org/


ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Lent begins this Wednesday, February 14th.  
Lenten Lunches  take place each Wednesday. See back of worship guide for schedule.  
Ash Wednesday Service  will be  Wednesday, February 14th at 6:45 pm  in the sanctuary. 
Lenten sermon series on Jonah  will begin next Sunday, February 18th.  
Lenten Devotional materials  are available on the table outside the church office. Resources include 

Lost & Found  (a seek and find book for children) 
Come Follow Me  (coloring book) 
Finding Peace in Lent  -  Reflections on the Saint Francis Peace Prayer  

Wednesday Night Lenten Bible Study  will begin Wednesday February 21st, using the  Finding Peace in 
Lent  reflections as the basis of our discussions.  
 
Thank you for your generosity to the  Souper Bowl of Caring in which $223.18  was collected for 
Clemson Community Care. The Clemson Community Care food bins on the hallway leading to the 
Fellowship Hall are always available for food donations. 
 
Please make plans to attend  Musica Ecclesia  on Friday, February 16 at 7:30 pm at Southern Wesleyan 
University (Newton Hobson Chapel, 737 Wesleyan Dr, Central, SC 29630). The  FBCP Sanctuary Choir 
will be performing. Free admission; a free-will offering  benefits Clemson Community Care . 
 
Today is the deadline for youth to pay their ten dollars for tickets to the  Crowder Concert  this Saturday. 
 
Volunteers Needed!  One of the unique ministries offered by FBCP is a Sunday School class for adults 
with special needs. Our class is called  STARS  ( S tudy  T hrough  A ctivities  R ecreation and  S ervice) and 
meets from 9:30-10:30 on Sunday mornings. We are currently looking for volunteers to help with this 
class! If you are interested, please contact Jennifer Rygg at  jennifer@fbcpendleton.org  or 760-7135. 
 
Save the Date - Sunday, March 25th for our Eggstravaganza  (for children 5th grade and younger) 
beginning at 4:30 pm, followed by a church-wide dinner. Volunteers will be needed to help with activities 
and stuff eggs, and to help with the dinner. Please contact Keleigh Frazier to help with the egg hunt or 
Cheryl Patterson ( cherylpatterson235@gmail.com )to help with the dinner. 
 
Nursery:   The infant room is  in need of two volunteers  to serve once every five weeks during worship.  
 
==========================================================================

SERVING ON SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 11 
Coffee : Lindalee Cleveland;  Deacon Greeters (February) : Jan McCracken, Tammy Gladson;  Worship 
Service Ushers: Team 3:  Sue Baldwin, Rick Massey, Jean Robinson, George Milam, Bruce Blackmon; 
Worship Service Nursery : Fran Tabacaru, Peyton Taylor, Jane Massey, Esther Davis;  Video Tech : Steve 
Hansen;  Sound Booth : Don Baldwin;  Children's Chapel : Barbara Blackmon;  Tellers : Suzanne Morse, 
Debbie Sears, Jane Massey 
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